JAZZ EVENING CANCELLED

Well, sadly our Twilight of Jazz that was scheduled for Sunday 14
October had to be cancelled.

The UCA Hawkesbury Zone were all super enthusiastic right up until
midday Sunday when safety concerns for our wonderful supporters and
of course our talented band ( with much electrical equipment) became
our focus. The grounds were so very saturated and as you are all aware
there is little shelter at Ebenezer Church. It was with heavy hearts that
we called off the evening.

We continue to praise God for this life giving rain.

Many tickets had been sold and paid for.

Please contact Rebecca on 0439 309 303 for a refund.

For those who do not wish a refund we will forward on the funds to the
West Papuan Development Coy and Frontier Services as originally
planned.



